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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity for the public to engage on FSM 7700 and 7710, which would revise

Forest Service directives to update and clarify guidance on management of electric bicycle (e-bike) use on

National Forest System lands.

 

E-bikes are motorized vehicles and should not be allowed on any trails. They endanger non-motorized trail users,

they destroy the trails because of their weight and power, and they allow people who otherwise wouldn't be able

to access the trails because they are too lazy to get in shape, to have access to trails and thus do exponentially

more damage.  

 

Motorized vehicles have never been allowed on trails and they never should be.

 

Thanks,

 

Justin

 

 


